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Wooldridge, John

From: Wooldridge, John
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 10:31 AM
To: Avery Young; Heim, Kimber
Cc: Allen, Justine
Subject: RE: FAI 37-6.10; Parcels 1-SH1, 1-SH2, 1-T (Eichhorn Limited Partnership) 
Attachments: 1-T.pdf; 1-SH1.pdf; 1-SH2.pdf

Hi Avery, 
 
Attached is the ‘original’ PDF of each of the takes (PDF saved 9/14/20).  They are confirmed as final without subsequent 
changes.  These should be the same ones sent in with the request for appropriation.  They are the cleanest 
copies/versions that we received.  Please let us know if you need anything else for challenging attorney fees, appealing, 
or getting an approved judgement entry for recordation.  Thanks, and have a nice weekend, Avery. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
John R. Wooldridge 
Real Estate Administrator 
ODOT District 5 
9600 Jacksontown Road, Jacksontown, OH 43030 
740.323.5427 
transportation.ohio.gov 
 

 
 
 

From: Avery Young <Avery.Young@OhioAGO.gov>  
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 9:56 AM 
To: Wooldridge, John <John.Wooldridge@dot.ohio.gov>; Heim, Kimber <Kimber.Heim@dot.ohio.gov> 
Cc: Allen, Justine <Justine.Allen@OhioAGO.gov> 
Subject: FAI 37-6.10; Parcels 1-SH1, 1-SH2, 1-T (Eichhorn Limited Partnership)  
 
John/Kimber, 
 
Do you have a copy of the legal description for Parcel 1-T? I have the ones for Parcels 1-SH1 and 1-SH2, but not the one 
for 1-T. Thanks! 
 

 

 

Avery T. Young (he/him/his)  
Assistant Attorney General - Executive Agencies 
Transportation Unit 
Office of Ohio Attorney General Dave Yost 
30 E. Broad St. 26th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
Office number: 614-752-4332 
Avery.Young@OhioAGO.gov 
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Confidentiality Notice: This message is intended for use only by the individual or entity to whom or which it is addressed and may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential and/or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not 
the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
notify me immediately by telephone.  

 
 
 
 
 
CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or open 
attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert Button if available.  
 


